
 

 
 
 
 
      For additional information, please contact Superintendent Keith Pain at 815.469.9103 
 

 

In personnel matters, the Board: 
• accepted a letter of resignation from Jamie Voss, effective the last day of the 2010-11 

school year; and 
• employed Kathryn Bryan as a paraprofessional. 

 

 
 
In other matters, the Board: 

• acknowledged the Mary Drew School students who have excelled in a recent math contest; 
• acknowledged the Summit Hill Junior High Competition Cheerleaders for taking 1st place at 

the IESA State Championship Competition; 
• heard a report of the District Improvement Team and District Excellence Team; 
• approved registration fees for 2011-2012 school year for half-day kindergarten and 

preschool programs to remain at $125; for grades K-8 to remain at $150; and the late fee to 
remain at $25; 

• approved the mileage reimbursement to be 51 cents/mile; and 
• noted there currently are 3,584 students enrolled in district schools. 
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